
 

Nau Mai, Haere Mai 

Hui-a-Iwi Tuarua mo te 

awa o Rangitaiki 
 

An Open Day on what’s known about the 

Current State of Water in the Rangitāiki 

Water Management Area 

 

Toi Moana Bay of Plenty Regional Council invites 

iwi, hapū, Māori land trusts and Māori land owners 

with interests in the above area, to attend a 

second Hui-a-Iwi ‘Open Day’ to share science 

information about the ‘Current State’ of the health 

of water within the Rangitāiki Water Management 

Area. 

Friday 6 May 2016 

Edgecumbe War Memorial Hall 

Corner of Kauri Street and Main Street, 

Edgecumbe 

From 10am to 12noon and from 12.30pm to 

2.30pm (repeat presentations in the 

afternoon)  

 

Hui-a-Iwi Tuarua mo te awa o Rangitāiki 

He panui tenei na Toi Moana ki ngā iwi, ngā hapū, 

me ngā whenua Māori o te Rangitaiki. 

  Ko te ahua o ngā wai te kaupapa. 

 

For enquiries & RSVP, please feel welcome to contact Beverley Hughes, Māori Policy Team 

Leader, 

Toi Moana 0800 884 881 extension 8329 or email beverley.hughes@boprc.govt.nz 


